
 RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

MAY 25, 2011 THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ELK MOUNTAIN TOWN 

COUNCIL WAS HELD MAY 25, 2011. AT 6:30 P.M. IN THE 

ELK MOUNTAIN TOWN HALL COMPLEX. 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Irene called the meeting to order at 6:35 P.M.   

Council Members present were: 

  Cm: Larsen 

  Cm: Janeen Jones 

Cm. Ken Casner 

Absent: Cm: Angie Hobbs 

Also present: Linda Crane, Pat Eastman, Linda Runyan 

 

AGENDA: Additions to the agenda; Pat Eastman’s update on the CMC bill.   

 

CMC BILLING:  Pat heard from Commercial Maintenance Chemical Corp. on the 

last order of degreaser for the sewer lagoon. The town received a 

shipment we didn’t order; an RA was requested to return it. The 

company asked that we keep the order at a reduced price. The 

Council decided to refuse the request and have them pick it up. 

 

MOSQUITO CONTROL: Ken and Janeen attended the UWYO mosquito training in Laramie. 

The Town is having the attorney review a new contract for 

application. It was decided to mail surrounding area resident’s 

permission forms to be able to access standing water for larva 

detection and do aerial spraying. There are possibilities of grant 

funding to do the spraying for next season. 

 

BUDGET MEETING: The Council worked on the FY 2011-12 Budget. No action was 

taken. 

     

 

There being no further to come before the council the meeting adjourned at 10:30 P.M. 

 

 

 

 _____________________    ___________________ 

 Clerk       Mayor 

  
   


